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Remembrance Day Service 
We were honoured to host the Remembrance Day ceremony for the 

community on November 10th. Our staff and students prepared a pro-

gram that was meaningful for everyone and reflected our heartfelt grati-

tude toward our veterans and our appreciation for the sacrifices that 

were made, and continue to be made, for our freedom.     

 

 

 

A Big THANK YOU to all our volunteers to making this a 

memorable day for everyone! 

REMEMBRANCE DAY 



WELCOME NEW ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT 

CHOCOLATE BARS 

REMINDERS 

BUS CANCELLATIONS:  As winter approaches and we are 
faced with the possibility of bus cancellations please take a mo-
ment to visit www.triboard.on.ca and sign up for the Cancella-
tions and Delays Notification that can be sent directly to your 
email.  We will not be making individual phone calls to notify 
parents of cancellations this year.  

The St. Martin of Tours Catholic School Council is once again 
holding a 50/50 ticket draw this December.  Each student is 
asked to sell 6 books of tickets with 10 tickets in each of them.  
The tickets are $1 each.  You must be 18 years or older to pur-
chase tickets.  Do not buy tickets in your child(ren)’s name.    

SMT welcomes Mrs. Martie Berthelot as our new  Administra-

tive Assistant.  Mrs. Berthelot comes to Whitney with 12 years 

of experience from the Halton Catholic District School Board.  

Please drop in and introduce yourself, next time you’re at 

school! 

Please bring in your money for the chocolate bars ASAP.  We 

still have 4 full boxes left if anyone are able to sell more.  Thank 

you for your continued support! 

Don’t forget about the Professional Activity Day on Friday,  

November 24th. 

Students do not come to school this day.  Teachers and staff will 
be involved with various workshops and training on this day. 

http://www.triboard.on.ca

